
Craver, Patti

From: Krieg, Rebekah <rebekah.krieg@pnnl.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 3:29 PM
To: Doyle, Daniel

Cc: Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis
Subject: RE: Columbia - need response to NMFS comment (ML11307A393)

We talked about it and came up with this -

The staff provided a response to NMFS in a letter dated December 20, 2011 (ML11335A127)
provided in Appendix D. Additional information related to this issue is also found in
Sections 2.2.7 and 4.7 of this report and in the Biological Assessment/Essential Fish Habitat
assessment given in Appendix D.

Becky

From: Doyle, Daniel [mailto: Daniel.DoyleO~nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 11:20 AM
To: Krieg, Rebekah; Logan, Dennis
Cc: Balsam, Briana
Subject: Columbia - need response to NMFS comment (ML11307A393)

Becky and Dennis,

I need a draft response to the NMFS comment letter (ML1 1307A393) for Appendix A. I don't think it needs to
be a long answer. We can just point to the sections of the SEIS that address this consultation and also point to
our response letter to them (ML1 1335A127). Please let me know what you think we should say.

Thanks,
Dan


